
 
 
To:  Parents 
From:  Sports Director – Galena ARC 
 
 
Parents:  I just wanted to give you an update on our summer sports offerings.  I have been in 
communication with directors from both Wisconsin and Illinois about baseball/softball.  We are still 
playing the “Waiting Game” to see how much will open up in our communities and when that might be.  
Right now, we are still looking at playing some ball in the month of July and maybe into early August. 
But again, that will depend on how the states are opening up with this virus.  
 
We will put information on our website as the time passes and we have more information.  Just know 
we are still looking to do what we can if we get the “All Safe” word from the State and Dept. of Health 
and Wellness. 
 
Also, we have not completely given up hope for the 4​th​ of July Community day….. but of course it will 
depend on how things are going for that as well. 
 
Stay safe and we will keep our communications with you as often as we can….. 
 
Thanks 
 
Brian Beadle 
Galena ARC 
Sports Director 


